

Dear Patriot,

It seems like big government is creeping into our lives at every level. Washington's enthusiasm for expanding state power has made it's way to local governments -- and it's getting harder and harder to fight.

Luckily, in New Hampshire, <u>you have a choice to fight</u> <u>growing government and take a stand for liberty</u> by voting for a constitutionalist: Bob Goodman.

Bob is a Grove City college graduate, who has worked in business, and understands that real prosperity isn't handed down by the state, it's earned via economic freedom.

Bob has a very competitive 4-way primary for the NH District 23 Senate seat, and you can bet liberals are doing everything they can to keep him out so <u>any donations and support are</u> especially appreciated <u>right now</u>.

Goodman has fought alongside me for liberty many times, in both my fathers race for President in 2012, and mine in 2016, and I know I can count on Goodman to continue his fight for liberty in New Hampshire.

But time is running out, and Bob needs your help. <u>So please, go to his website today</u>. Help him with <u>a contribution</u>. Call your friends. Post on your social media.

But most importantly, go vote Tuesday, September 13 for Bob Goodman.

Thanks for supporting the cause of Liberty.

In liberty, Rand Paul

> Donations can be made <u>at this link</u> or mailed to: Friends of Bob Goodman, P.O. Box 303 Exeter, NH 03833.

Bob can be reached at goodman4senate@gmail.com or at 603-580-4947.

Paid for by RAND PAC.

Not authorized by any candidate or candidate's committee.

www.randpac.com